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Comments: Shoshone NF Travel Management Planning Project

To whom it may concern,

As an avid snowmobiling family that regularly travels to the High Lakes Wilderness Area 2-4 times per year with
groups of 5-12 people, we would like to express our concern over the alternative 3 plan for this area. We are
respectful of nature and do not leave trash behind. We very rarely see any actual wildlife other than birds at those
altitudes. We spend lots of dollars on gas, food, lodging and snowmobiling parts on these trips, without these

areas to ride, all those dollars will be going somewhere else. A loss of snowmobiling income to this area would
be a huge effect on their economy. Please consider staying with the Alternative 1 plan.

Thank You,
Todd and Amanda Pesek
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